
 

Practice Alert  

SEEKING PRIVATE PRACTITIONERS TO REVISE  

PRIVATE PRACTICE GUIDELINES 

December 1, 2017 

 

NASW is establishing a task force to revise the following resource, 

“Clinical Social Workers in Private Practice:  A Reference Guide ” which 

was published in 2003 by NASW Press.  NASW is seeking clinical social 

workers who have been actively working in private practice for a 

minimum of ten years to participate in the revision process.  

Estimated time of commitment is 12 months with monthly meetings 

via teleconference.  If you are interested in being considered as a 

member of this task force, please submit your resume to 

mcoleman.nasw@ socialworkers.org  by December 22, 2017. 


